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          Akron, Ohio (September 12, 2014) -   The City of Akron’s Drinking Water Supply Bureau is proud to announce 

it has been presented with the Water Fluoridation Quality Award from the Centers for Disease Control and 

Prevention (CDC).  This award recognizes Akron for its consistent and professional adjustment of the water fluoride 

content for 12 consecutive months to Akron’s 280,000 drinking water customers. 

  

  

          Consistent, high quality water fluoridation practice, as demonstrated by Akron is a safe and effective method to 

prevent tooth decay, improving oral health of community residents of all ages.  Community water fluoridation has 

been recognized by the CDC as one of ten great public health achievements of the 20th century. 

          The Akron Water Supply Bureau provides approximately 35 million gallons a day of drinking water to 

customers throughout the City of Akron and many neighboring communities. If you have any additional questions, 

please visit the Akron Water website atwww.akronohio.gov/water or call (330) 678-0077. 
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